
Wisconsin Horse Council D-5 meeting 

January 10, 2019 

Park Oasis, Mauston 

 

Present: Pat Jenkins, Deb Spencer, Linda Catherman, Cindy Gagan, Candi Glick 

Candi made a motion to approve secretary report, Pat J 2nd all approved. 

Old Business: 

March 30th 2019 Tack Swap flyer needs to be updated and new date added. Also include crafters. Pat J 

will check with Mike for insurance. Deb will try to work on flyer, not sure if her program will allow her to 

make changes. 

New Business: 

Suggestion was given for a D-5 trail ride this summer possibly at Wild Cat. Tabled for later time. 

Next meeting Feb. 7th at Perkins in Tomah 

Deb made a motion to close the meeting, Cindy 2nd  all agreed. 

Respectively submitted 

Deb Spencer 

Secretary WHC D-5 

 

 

 

  

 

 


